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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Greg Johnson [gejohnson@treadwellrollo.com]
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2008 8:25 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Grover Buhr; Louis Arighi; Anna Estandarte
Subject: 2855 Mandela Parkway

Mr. Khatri, 
 
As per my last email, our proposed scope of work for the remainder of 2008 has been approved by the client.  We will 
begin next week (9/22/08) with monitoring well survey (wells used in quarterly monitoring) and third quarter groundwater 
monitoring.  We will also begin drafting the soil vapor sampling work plan. 
 
Thank for your continued patience and assistance, 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Greg Johnson, REA I  
Project Scientist  
TREADWELL & ROLLO, INC.   
(510) 874-4500 voice  
(510) 874-4507 facsimile  
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disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this transmission is prohibited.  If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to info@treadwellrollo.com, and 
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